
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 November 2023 

 

St Edward’s College Library would like to invite you to participate in a shared reading experience 
with your son over the school holidays. All you have to do is complete the attached survey where 
you will choose a book for you and your son to read together, and the library will do the rest. Your 
son will bring home two copies of the book you have chosen, and you can read and discuss the 
book at your leisure. 

https://forms.office.com/r/e8aEeXELuf  

This is a great way to encourage reading for pleasure as stories are always better when you have 
someone to share them with! Please discuss this with your son and hopefully choose the book 
together. The form will close on Friday 17th November. 

Happy reading! 

Kind regards 

  

The Library Staff 
St Edward's College  
13 Frederick Street  
East Gosford NSW 2250  
Phone: 02 4321 6400  
 
Email: info@stedwards.nsw.edu.au 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2Fe8aEeXELuf&data=05%7C01%7Ckfriend%40stedwards.nsw.edu.au%7C539b2f97f96242bf936808dbdbec210d%7C7d938e6e1a154ff3867613e71fe6b772%7C0%7C0%7C638345579439249981%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VVSKwhPw4QejYJiVvrsrOIidQQ400Qj4drrxHe64Ets%3D&reserved=0
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